
Construction Schedule:
Start:  June 2019
Finish: August 2019

Working Hours:
7am-7pm 
Monday through Friday
and some Saturdays

City of Lewiston
75 Rice Street
PO Box 129
Lewiston, MN  55952
Cheryl Knight, City Administrator
507-523-2257
administrator@lewistonmn.org

Bolton & Menk, Inc.
2900 43rd Street NW
Suite 100
Rochester, MN  55901
Phone:  (507) 208-4332
Fax:  (507) 208-4155
www.bolton-menk.com 

Bryan Holtz
Senior Engineering Technician
Cell: (507) 993-1112
E-mail: bryan.holtz@bolton-menk.com

Adam Nix
Construction Representative 
Cell: (507) 421-4209
E-mail: adam.nix@bolton-menk.com

2018 Street & Utility Improvement Project
Newsletter No. 8 – April 24, 2019

Project Update
As you may or may not be aware the City of Lewiston was awarded a Local 
Road Improvement Program (LRIP) grant from the Minnesota Department of 
Transportation (MnDOT) in the amount of $640,000. 

The City originally applied for this grant in November 2017, but was not 
awarded the grant at that time and the project moved forward with only local 
funds. In the fall of 2018 the State Legislature allocated additional funds to 
LRIP grant program and MnDOT re-evaluated the projects that were not 
awarded funding previously. In this round of funding the City of Lewiston was 
awarded the grant funds. 

In order to take advantage of this funding MnDOT required the City to cancel 
the contract that they had with A-1 Construction and re-bid the remaining 
work using MnDOT guidelines.  

Presently, the remaining work has been removed from the A-1 contract.  A-1 
has some minor work remaining and they are responsible for maintaining the 
site until the new contract is awarded. The new plans are being reviewed by 
MnDOT for compliance with state standards. Upon MnDOT approval the 
project will be advertised for bids.

Anticipated Schedule 

Bidding: May 2019

Construction: June – July 2019 with completion to be in early August. 

This schedule is subject to change as there needs to be agreements executed 
between the City of Lewiston and MnDOT prior to starting construction. These 
agreements do not get started until the plans have been approved by MnDOT. 
Future newsletters will be sent when the project schedule becomes clearer. 

The City of Lewiston and Bolton & Menk appreciate your continued patience 
as this project moves towards completion. 

Contacts
If you have questions or concerns at any time, please contact Bryan Holtz or 
Adam Nix at the phone numbers or email addresses listed.  
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